Welcome Lodge No. 255

Trestle Board

F. & A. M. of the State of California

From the East

Worshipful Edwin Kaczynski, PM

Brethren, | hope to find you and the family doing well and enjoying the weather. A Lot has
happened over the past few weeks. We are in the process of preparing to open Welcome

Lodge. The lodge is governed by restrictions that must be met, not only by Grand Lodge but
also the State of California. | need all Officers of the Hall Association and Blue Lodge give me
a status on their COVID vaccinations before | can even consider opening a lodge. Text or
call either | or the Senior Warden. IT IS GREAT NEWS THAT WE HAVE A CHANCE TO GET BACK TO WORK

There is a lot going on in the Lodge. Worshipful Jack should have all the paperwork this week to file with Grand Lodge
for a roof replacement. Worshipful Bermie has received 10 scholarships for review and selection. Brother Senior Pete is
in the process of an annual audit working with Brothers Martin and TJ.

For those Brethren who have not signed in on I-Member 2.0, now is the time to do so. If an old Sea Dog like | can, so
should you.

Brethren we need to get back to work. It will take each and every Member of Welcome Lodge to make this happen. |
hope to see you all on the 1st Thursday of JUNE in OUR LODGE.

In closing, stay safe and take care of family. Hope to see you all real soon.

Fraternally,

Edwin Kaczynski
Worshipful Master

Welcome Lodge No. 255 Stated Meeting Special Meetings

647 W. Bush St.
Lemoore, CA 93245 Due to the COVID outbreak, ONLY virtual Stated Meetings to conduct the business of the

Lodge are to be held on the first Thursday of each month at 7:30pm.

Phone: (559) 381-2112 Website: http://welcomelodge255.0rg Email: welcomelodgeno255@gmail.com

Concordant Bodies
Lucerne Lake, Ch. 13 OES Jobs’ Daughters, Bethel #288 JD
2 and 4t Tuesdays, 7:00pm 27 and 4+ Wednesdays, 7:00pm J,,,.,,,m;,-';ﬂwﬂﬁi




SECRETARY’S CORNER
2021 Welcome Lodge Annual Dues

Brethren, thank you to all who have paid their dues, either through the Grand Lodge or through the Lodge
itself. To date, we have just over 76% of our members who have paid annual dues.

Our 3¢ Dues notice will go out within the week. Please make arrangements with me if you have not yet paid.
Following this dues notice, | will have to refer all non-paying brothers to our dues committee for suspension
recommendation. Itis the worst part of this office, to make those recommendations. Please call and work with
us. We are happy to help in any way possible.

| hope all is well, and if you need log-in information for your freemason.org account, please feel free to give
me a call at (559) 381-2112 or email me by responding to the Trestle Board email. Thank you, Brothers.

Fraternally, Brother Jack

2021 Welcome Lodee #255 Officers

Worshipful Master Treasurer Senior Deacon Senior Steward
Edwin Kaczynski, PM Richard Cadiente Roskin Metra Andrew Block

Senior Warden Secretary Junior Deacon Junior Steward
Pedro Bautista Jack Cloud, PM Martin Latorilla Jake Villanueva

Junior Warden Chaplain Marshal Tiler
Hermino Valdeabella, PM Rupert Beckford Norman Stewart Eli Malicsi




